Breton, Mary B

From: Rebecca Cummings <greg_becca_2000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 19, 2023 8:58 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: OPPOSE PHASING OUT GAS-POWERED VEHICLES IN ME

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

Our grid cannot handle the surge in demand, lithium batteries are a fire hazard, and President Biden has stated publicly
he’s considering blocking the sun.

| oppose any and all legislation which attempts to phase out gasoline powered vehicles/machines/equipment!

White House cautiously opens the door to study
blocking sun’s rays to slow global warming

A Bill Gates Venture Aims To Spray Dust Into The
Atmosphere To Block The Sun. What Could Go
Wrong?

Rebecca Cummings
Windham, ME



